
BUDGET WORKSHOP MEETING
BAINBRIDGE TOWN BOARD

SEPTEMBER 27, 2017

Present: Dolores Nabinger                          Supervisor
              Jennifer Sienko                              Councilwoman
              James Maddalone                          Councilman
              David DeClue                                Councilman
              Kelly Hromada-Johnson                Councilwoman
              Gary Richman                                Highway Superintendent
Recording Secretary: Aric McKown           Town Clerk

Supervisor Nabinger called the Budget Workshop Meeting to order at 4:04PM.

Supervisor Nabinger provided the town board with a proposed budget, to review 
and make changes to for the 2018 budget.

While reviewing the proposed budget, the board agreed to lower the salaries of the 
town justices to $18,000.00, due to having new town justices come in at the start of
the 2018 year.  Town Clerk McKown reminded the board of a motion that was 
passed in April of 2015 to set the town clerk’s salary at $28,000.   Councilman 
DeClue asked McKown to provide the board with documentation showing the 
difference in the amount that should have been paid.  The town board held some 
discussion about this, and agreed to table this until the next meeting to make a 
decision.

The town board decided to schedule a budget meeting for October 4th, 2017 @ 
6PM.

Next regular meeting will be on October 10th, 2017 @7PM.

Motion to adjourn @ 5:45PM

Respectively Submitted,

Aric McKown
Bainbridge Town Clerk




